
 

 

 

 

Summer School Updates 

Summer Learning Camp is for students in            

kindergarten through eighth grade for academic 

intervention.  This year the camp will be held July 5 

– July 29 at Grant Elementary School.  Students 

will receive instruction in reading and mathe-

matics.  The program operates from 9 a.m. to 2 

p.m. and before and after school care is available 

through the YMCA.  Students who are identified as 

at-risk in reading and mathematics will receive an 

invitation to attend summer school during the 

month of May.  Summer Learning Camp is de-

signed for students working below grade level.   

The Secondary Summer School program will be at 

South High School.  For students who still need to 

pass the Ohio Graduation Tests (OGT), a review 

week of intervention is required prior to testing.  

OGT Review Week will be June 6 – 10, and OGT 

Testing will take place June 13-17.  The summer 

school online credit recovery program runs from 

June 7 – July 8.  More details will be shared soon 

and will be posted on the websites for both North 

and South High Schools, as well as the district     

website.   
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